
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Newsletter February 2022 
 
 
The Clubhouse is now opening every other Friday from 4pm for darts, drinks etc. However, this Friday, 25 
February, will be a Cheese and Wine evening - please bring cheeses, breads, snacks to be enjoyed by all.  Wine 
and other drinks will, of course, be available to be purchased from our bar. 
 
Curry Night is Friday, 11 March, with food being delivered to our Clubhouse. Orders will be taken on the night. 
 
Volunteers to assist with running the Friday events on an ongoing basis will be greatly appreciated. Please 
contact Gina or Joy. 
 
Sponsorship suggestions/contacts are also required please.  Accordingly,  if you have ideas and/or would like 
to be involved, please let Joy know. 
 
Our Greenkeeping Team have been busy working on the grounds throughout the closed season.  Storm Eunice 
caused some damage to fence panels on right hand side of the driveway which are, fortunately, not ours.  
Thanks to  those who came down last Saturday to discuss this with the homeowner.  Our entrance gate has 
been adjusted and requires new posts which will be fitted as soon as the weather permits. In the meantime, if 
you hold the gates together with one hand whilst sliding the opening bar to the right with the other, this should 
ease the strain! 
 
Some notes for your diary:- 
 
Pre-Season Lunch 10 April 
Bowls Green Opening Day 16 April 
 
More dates will follow in our next Newsletter. 
 
In the coming weeks, we will be issuing the gate entry and burglar alarm codes to all members. 
 
We are pleased to advise that a card payment terminal is being purchased and will be available within the next 
few weeks. 
 
Finally, if there is anything which you would like included within the Newsletter, please make either Gina or 
Joy aware. 
 
 
Best Wishes, your Committee 
 
 
 
 
 
 


